## PAUL DUDLEY WHITE, M. D. 264 BEACON STREET

BOSTON, MASS, 02116

CONSULTATION BY APPOINTMENT

11 October 1968

Dr. Henry Blackburn Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene Nampage School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 Minneapolis, Minnesota

Dear Henry:

The very nice present of yours, which you told me about in Makarska, has reached me and I want to thank you very much for your generosity and especially for your inscription.

Sometime tell me how the Makarska course went and the re-examination \$.

Kindest regards to you all.

Sincerely,

P. White

PDW:fa